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To Whom It May Concern

Thisis 10 certify that M- Adarsh has been undergoing an internship at Aster MIMS Calicut under the
department of Department or Operations from August 14", 2023, and will be completing by

November 14™ 2023.

puring this period Mr Adarsh has actively participated in various tasks and projects, contributing to
our team's objectives, and gaining valuable experience in their chosen field.

Throughout the internship he has demonstrated a strong work ethic, dedication, and a willingness to

jearn. They have proven to be an asset to our organization, and we believe that their hands-on
experience will greatly benefit them in their future endeavours.

Sincerely, ¢
o

Or. Pravitha S.Anchan
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